Clir Barry (responded) 12.03.2024

Dear Sarah

“| confirm that | am making the following executive decision:-

To formally name the new road under construction at the development site — Clacton road, Weeley Heath, Essex.

Amberwood Way (reason): - Amberwood Way is along a tree lined road and the site is lined by trees. The houses have a country look to them and we feel that “Amberwood” is fitting for a small executive development.
| understand that a consultation with the relevant Ward Members that serve the Weeley & Tendring Ward has taken place, and all members are in agreement”.

Kind Regards

Clir Mick Barry

Portfolio Holder - Leisure & Public Realm

Tendring District Council

Independent -Brightlingsea Ward

Tel: 07977 642454 Mail: cllr.mbarry@tendringdc.gov.uk

Town Hall
Station Road
Clacton-on-Sea
Essex
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